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Alberto Rico Cabello

De: oetech@fcc.gov
Enviado el: jueves, 13 de junio de 2024 21:41
Para: Alberto Rico Cabello
Asunto: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 313284)

Inquiry on 06/12/2024 : 

Inquiry:  
To whom it may concern, 

 

We, DEKRA Testing and Certification S.A.U., 
have been hired to act as an agent in the equipment Certification on behalf 
of Oura Health Oy for United States of Amercia (FCC) approval 
certification process. 

 

The product under the scope, is not appropriated 
to place the IC number on the equipment due to the reduce availability surface 
and dimension on the product is too small and it is not practicable. 

 

Please, see below some pictures that describe the 
product structure: 

 

  

 

Therefore, we kindly want to ask your permission 
to place the FCC Certification number and the related statement required by the 
rules in a prominent location of the User Guide which will be 
supplied together with this device. 

 

Waiting for your written confirmation to proceed 
accordingly 

 

 Thank you very much for your attention. 

 

 Sincerely 
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FCC response on 06/13/2024 

Hello, 

You did not upload any pictures to review. However, if youmeet the requirement in 2.925(f) of the FCC 
Rule which says ifthe device is unquestionably too small for the FCC ID to be readable (smallerthan 4-6 
points), the FCC ID may be placed in the user manual. However, it mustbe determined that the device itself 
is too small – the label area allocated tothe FCC ID may not be reduced because of overcrowded 
identification of otherproduct and regulatory information. 

  
 
 
Attachment Details: 

 
 
 
 
 
Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the OET Inquiry 
System to add any additional information pertaining to this inquiry. 


